
6JSC/Music/1/ALA response 
September 30, 2013 

 
To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Kathy Glennan, ALA Representative to the JSC 
Subject: Proposed revision to instructions 6.2.2.9.2, “Two or More Parts,” 6.14.2.7.2, “Two or 

More Parts,” 6.27.2.3, “Two or More Parts,” and 6.28.2.3, “Two or More Parts” 
 
ALA thanks the RDA Music Joint Working Group for this proposal to bring the general 
instructions for two or more parts in Chapter 6 in line with changes made to the music-specific 
instructions as a result of 6JSC/CCC/7. 
 

We accept the proposed changes to 6.14.2.7.2 and 6.28.2.3 and agree with the concerns and the 
proposed changes put forward in the LC response. 

 


